

## City of San Gabriel Honors the Troops



Dear San Gabriel Residents,

The City of San Gabriel will be honoring all members of the Armed Forces at the 2018 Kids' Day and 4th of July Parade. To honor them we will be constructing an "Honor Wall" that will display all current and past troops that live in the City of San Gabriel. The "Honor Wall" will list the name, branch, years served and picture. If you or someone you know served our country in one of the five branches of the United States Military we would like to display that information on the Wall. Along with providing a photo we invite you to participate in this year's parade. To recognize a loved one please fill out the bottom portion of this flyer and submit a 4" x 6" photo to the Community Services Department.

If you submitted a previous entry you DO NOT need to resubmit a photo, your honoree will automatically be acknowledged.



Please Detach

Soldier's Name:	
Military Branch:   Air Force	Army   Coast Guard   Navy   Marines
Year's of Service: to _	Phone Number:
Address:	City: Zip:
Nominators Name:	Phone Number: